From: Holtermann, Michael

To: Giannini, Trip
Subject: Fw: 17384 letter of support
Date: Monday, November 14, 2022 12:39:42 PM

From: Nancy Atkinson <atkinsoncivilengr@yahoo.com>

Sent: Monday, November 14, 2022 12:21 PM

To: Holtermann, Michael <mholtermann@co.humboldt.ca.us>
Subject: 17384 letter of support

Caution: This email was sent from an EXTERNAL source. Please take care when clicking links or
opening attachments.

This email is in support of the Planning application number 17384. I have worked with Mr.
Benemann for many years.

He is an honest, trustworthy person and responds in a timely manner.

This makes him an ideal applicant. The cannabis business is complex. Cisco has the capacity and
interest in making this project successful, including meeting all of the county requirements. For

example, his existing farm is 100% compliant.

Thank you for your interest, Nancy Atkinson, PE
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